
February 18, 2014 

Paul Cuffee School is seeking bids for its local, long-distance, wireless and cellular 
voice services for its fiscal year 2014-2015. The school currently has three buildings 
with the following lines on a Centrex system: 

▪ Lower School: 3 phone lines, 1 fax line, 1 elevator line, 1 alarm line
▪ Middle School: 3 phone lines, 1 fax line, 1 alarm line
▪ High School:  2 phone lines, 1 fax line, 1 elevator line, 1 alarm line
▪ Wireless services for 5 cellular phones

We are seeking month-to-month services, at the most cost-effective rates. 

We are also seeking internet access at 50 mb for 3 asymmetrical locations.

To be eligible for consideration, all telecommunications service providers must be registered 
with the FCC and have a documented SPIN number so that Paul Cuffee School may seek 
discounted reimbursements from the ERATE program of the Schools and Libraries Division. 

Please direct all sealed written responses. no later than 5 p.m. April 22, 2014, to: 

Maria Monteiro 
Director of Institutional Advancement 
Paul Cuffee School 
459 Promenade Street 
Providence, RI 02908 




